GE Nuclear Energy

October 22, 1990

C. E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulator, Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Quality Assurance Program Approval for Radioactive Materia)
Packages No. 0380; Docket 71-0380.

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

On March 31, 1980, Quality Assurance Program Approval for Radioactive
Material Packages No. 0380 was issued based on the General Electric quality
assurance program for boiling water reactors (BWR’s). This program was
submitted to the NRC on November 29, 1979, a.. approved on January 21, 1980,
as meeting all of the requirements of 10CFR50 Appendix B. Accordingly,
radioactive material packages meeting the requirements of that program were
also considered to meet the requirements of 10CFR71, Subpart H,.

The referenced approval expired on June 30, 1990. GE requests that Approva)l

No. 0380 be reinstated. The BWR quality assurance program remains in effect

so that Approval No. 0380 continues to meet the requirements of 10CFR71,
Subpart H.

If you or your staff have any questions concerning this request, please
contact me on (415) 862-4330. Thank you.

A check for $180.00 for the application fee is enclosed.

Sincerely,
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g ¢ Cunringham
Senior Licensing Engineer
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